
Final 2/28/19 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 
OF THE UNDERGRADUATE ACADEMIC POLICIES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE 

March 13, 2019 
 
 
One memorandum request was submitted by the College of Arts and Sciences to the 
Undergraduate AP&P Committee for approval by the Provost. The memorandum is attached. 
 
No proposals were submitted for approval by the Undergraduate AP&P Committee for the March 
meeting and the meeting was cancelled. 
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UNDERGRADUATE ACADEMIC POLICIES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE 
March 13, 2019 

Unofficial Vote Record 
 

Committee Members 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

Ben Alexander-Eitzman              

Jon Beebe              

Ellen Cowan              

C. A. Debelius              

Shanan Fitts              

Christina Hayes              

Jeff Hirst              

Joe Klein              

Jamie Levine              

Courtney McGahee              

Jason Miller              

Tanga Mohr              

Ben Powell              

Teressa Sumrall              

John Wiswell              

Ty Gacek              

Connor Schlaline              
 
 
 
The request from the College of Arts and Sciences to change the academic location of the Minor in 
Medical Humanities is approved.   
 

  Darrell P. Kruger   2/28/2019  
Darrell P. Kruger                                 Date 
Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Members of Undergraduate Academic Policies & Procedures Committee 
From: Dru A. Henson, Senior Associate Dean, College of Arts & Sciences 
Date: February 12, 2019 
Re:  Change in Academic Location of the Minor in Medical Humanities 
 
 
The College of Arts & Sciences requests consideration for an academic location change for the 
Minor in Medical Humanities (605), effective fall 2019. Currently the minor resides in the Honors 
College. However, after consideration by the Honors College and by the College of Arts and 
Sciences (CAS), we are requesting that CAS take over the academic oversight and assessment of 
this minor.  
 
This decision was based on a number of factors, most notably that the breadth of courses in the 
minor makes it better suited to be housed in CAS as one of its interdisciplinary minors. Further, the 
Honors College does not feel at this time that it is an appropriate home for academic programs other 
than those targeting students of university and departmental honors. The minor is presently the only 
“non-honors” program housed in the Honors College and, as such, is out of place. Note that this 
request does not involve any changes to the curriculum and the same faculty member, Dr. Ted 
Zerucha, Department of Biology and Academic Mentor in the Honors College, would continue 
coordinating the curriculum and handling assessment.  
 
The relocation of this minor has the approval of the following people and bodies: 
 Jefford Vahlbusch, Dean, Honors College 2/4/19 
 Ted Zerucha, Coordinator, Minor in Medical Humanities 2/4/19 

Honors Council, 11/14/18 
Dr. Neva Specht, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 2/4/19 
Council of the College of Arts and Sciences, 3/12/19  
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